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1. 174

2. 37

3. 39
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5. 103

6. 44

7. 217

8. 169

9. 39

10. 104

Löse jede Aufgabe.

1) Lisa's school sold 522 dollars in raffle tickets. If each ticket cost 3 dollars, how many
tickets did they sell?

2) Jakob had 222 baseball cards in 6 binders. If each binder has the same number of cards,
how many cards are in each binder?

3) The ring toss game at the carnival made 273 dollars in 7 days. If they made the same
amount of money each day, how much did they make per day?

4) Katharina bought 512 bottles of water when they were on sale. If she drank 4 bottles a day
how many days would they last her?

5) Nina had 618 quarters. If it costs 6 quarters for each coke from a coke machine, how many
could she buy?

6) Julia had 396 pennies. If she put them into stacks with 9 in each stack, how many stacks
could she make?

7) At the carnival, 4 friends bought 868 tickets total. If they each bought the same amount,
how many tickets did each person buy?

8) Laura received 845 dollars for her birthday. Later she found some toys that cost 5 dollars
each. How many of the toys could she buy?

9) An ice machine had 273 ice cubes in it. If you were filling up 7 ice chests and each chest
got the same number of cubes, how many ice cubes would each chest get?

10) Paul had 936 pieces of candy. If he split the candy into 9 bags with the same amount of
candy in each bag, how many pieces would each bag have in it?
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1) Lisa's school sold 522 dollars in raffle tickets. If each ticket cost 3 dollars, how many
tickets did they sell?

2) Jakob had 222 baseball cards in 6 binders. If each binder has the same number of cards,
how many cards are in each binder?

3) The ring toss game at the carnival made 273 dollars in 7 days. If they made the same
amount of money each day, how much did they make per day?

4) Katharina bought 512 bottles of water when they were on sale. If she drank 4 bottles a day
how many days would they last her?

5) Nina had 618 quarters. If it costs 6 quarters for each coke from a coke machine, how many
could she buy?

6) Julia had 396 pennies. If she put them into stacks with 9 in each stack, how many stacks
could she make?

7) At the carnival, 4 friends bought 868 tickets total. If they each bought the same amount,
how many tickets did each person buy?

8) Laura received 845 dollars for her birthday. Later she found some toys that cost 5 dollars
each. How many of the toys could she buy?

9) An ice machine had 273 ice cubes in it. If you were filling up 7 ice chests and each chest
got the same number of cubes, how many ice cubes would each chest get?

10) Paul had 936 pieces of candy. If he split the candy into 9 bags with the same amount of
candy in each bag, how many pieces would each bag have in it?
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